
BELNAP FAMILY ORGANIZATION 
MEETING OF OFFICERS 

Sunday, 5 July 2020 
 
 
The BFO officers met via Zoom conference call.  Those in attendance:  Kirk Belnap, Julie Moselle, Brent 
Belnap, and Matt Purcell.  Matt took the following notes: 

• The reunion will be held on Saturday, August 8, at 10:00 a.m. on Zoom. 
• We will attempt to formalize it as best as possible with an individual (Kirk?) conducting the 

meeting, having opening and closing prayers, showing part 2 of the "Life of Gilbert Belnap" and 
a presentation by the keynote speaker. 

• The reunion will be live. 
• The reunion will be recorded. 
• The reunion will be 60-90 minutes. 
• Julie will create the publicity flyer. 
• Brent will post reunion information on the BFO website and Facebook page. 
• Matt will circulate a past reunion checklist. 
• We will continue asking for donations. 

 


